
THE Bonteheuwel Civic 
Association have start­
ed a campaign to have 
the Day Hospital re­
opened in the area. 

The Day Hospital 
was closed down in 
1976. Only a room for 
dressing wounds re­
mained open - and this 
was closed last year. 

The BCA has held 
a number of house 
meetings on the issue 
and the people's re­
sponse has been very 
positive. 

The need for a day 
hospital was acutely 
felt during the pinkeye 
epidemic. 

People had either to 
travel outside the area 
for treatment or pay 
the high fees charged 
by private doctors. 

The BCA also con­
sulted with the Rock-
lands Residents Asso­
ciation who have been 
campaigning some time 
for a day hospital for 
Mitchells Plain, 

The BCA will follow 
the Rocklands example 
and hold a survey in 
Bonteheuwel on the 
question of the Day 
Hospital 

Another area in 
which the BCA has 
been active is making 

contacts with other 
civic organisations. 

On Saturday June 
26 the BCA and the 
Avonwood and Avon 
Estate Civic Association 
held a meeting. 

People were broken 
up in discussion groups 
to talk about: 

Draw in 
• The functioning of 
the two bodies. 
• Their relationship 
with Cape Areas Hous­
ing Action Committee 
(CAHAC). 
• How to draw in 
more members and to 

maintain membership, 
• Common problems 
affecting all areas. 

People could easily 
respond to points be­
cause they were all 
affected. 

People realised that 
the structure of a com­
munity organisation 
could do much to ensure 
a democratic, mass-
based organisation. 

Some members were 
not very clear what 
CAHAC was. and after 
being informed about 
CAHACs role, realised 
how important CAHAC 
was as an umbrella 
body. 

It was also realised 
that a community or­
ganisation must reflect 
the needs of the people 
if new members were 
to be drawn in. 

Afterwards, people 
commented that the 
discussions were too 
short, and that the 
meeting had started too 
late. 

Other means to en­
courage discussion, 
such as slides, could 
have been used. 

Generally, people 
feel that there is a need 
to meet other com­
munities on a similar 
basis. 


